Copyright of FoundLetters.com

Tech Soft Corp.

414, Silicon Ave

United Kingdom

Dear Bill,

I, Sean Parkinson, would like to take this opportunity to thank you for inviting me to the prestigious Business Award Ceremony 2011 at the Sirolli Hall on September 18th. I happily accept the invitation to be a part of the presenting program.

It will be my honor to address the gathering comprising the top business men on earth. I would love to be a part of such a meeting and would not miss it for anything in this world.

I am obliged to attend such a gathering which will boost up my knowledge and help me fetch a few tips of success from the living legends. Although I have a certain amount of inquisitiveness to find out who would be the business man of the year.

Thanking you

Sean Parkinson
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